Page 1 of 1

ryan king

From: Claire Streather [ClaireStreather@coal.gov.uk] on behalf of The Coal Autherity-Planning
[planningconsultation@coal gov.uk]

Sent: 09 August 2012 13:33

To: ldf

Subject: UNCLASSIFIED: Olympia Park Consultation Draft Supplementary Planning Document

Attachments: 09Aug12 Selby Olympia Park SPD.pdf
Dear Sir / Madam

Further to your letter 11 July 2012, please find attached, as requested, cur comments on the Olympia
Park Consultation Draft Supplementary Planning Document.

Should you wish to discuss any of the issues raised, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Regards
Claire Streather

Admin Officer

Email Sent For and On Behalf of:

Mark E N Harrison 8.4 (Hons}, DipTP, MRTP!
Planning Liaison Manager

The Coal Authority - Planning and Local Authority Liaison

b4 200 Lichfield Lane, Berry Hill, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire NG18 4RG
Planning Enguiries: 01623 637 119

@ Planning Email: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk

‘B Website: www.coal.gov.uk/services/planning
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Web: www.coal.decc.qov.uk/setvices/planning
Selby District Council
Policy & Strategy Team
09 August 2012
[By Email: Idf@selby.gov.uk]
Dear Sir/lMadam

Olympia Park Consultation Draft Supplementary Planning Document

Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above documents.

Having reviewed these documents, | confirm that we have no specific comments to make
at this stage.

We look forward to receiving your emerging planning policy related documents; preferably
in an electronic format. For your information, we can receive documents via our generic
email address planningconsuitation@coal.gov.uk, on a CD/DVD, or a simple hyperlink
which is emailed to our generic email address and links to the document on your website.

Alternatively, please mark all paper consultation documents and correspondence for the
attention of Planning and Local Authority Liaison.

Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local
Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority on our direct line (01623 637 119).

Yours faithfully
Marb Favviison

Mark E. N. Harrison s.4.(Hons}, DipTP, MRTPI
Planning Liaison Manager

Protecting the public and the environment in coal mining areas



